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Earlier this year, PATH and UNA-USA KY were working to get Senate Bill 181
through committee and to the Senate for a vote. March 29 was the last day of
the session and this bill, which is vital to today's youth, their online activity and
their mental health, never made it out of the senate committee. Which means we
must try again in the next legislative session, which will not occur till January
2025.

If you are so inclined, please let Senator Julie Raque Adams, the bill's sponsor,
know that this bill needs to be brought back to life for the 2025 session. You can
email her at Julie.Adams@lrc.ky.gov or call the legislative hotline at 1-800-372-
7181 and leave her a message.

Senator Raque Adams was a vital and powerful proponent for this bill so we
must make sure she understands that, while we had a setback this session, we
want to keep pushing forward.

There will be reminders of this ask throughout the year, particularly as we get
closer to the 2025 Legislative Session. We must be vigilant to get this back on
track.

Thank you for your support.

PATH IN THE NEWS
PATH Treasurer, Dr. Theresa Hayden, was interviewed by WKYT Lexington for
a story out of Jackson County about a couple who tried to sell their newborn
twins. Dr. Hayden was able to educate about familial trafficking in this interview.
Read the story below:

WKYT Interview

https://www.wkyt.com/2024/03/19/kentucky-couple-accused-trying-sell-their-newborn-twins/


PATH IN THE BOARDROOM
PATH held its' election of officers on March 16. The current and future boards
will begin transition meetings with the new board officially taking office on July 1.
We thank all our board members for their dedication to PATH.

Chair Elect - Sister Jacqueline Aceto, SCN
Vice Chair Elect - Dr. Theresa Hayden, Ph.D
Secretary Elect - Sister Maryann Tarquinio, OP
Treasurer Elect - Sister Carol Curtis, OSU

PATH AND YOU

PATH is pleased to announce that we are a beneficiary of the Kroger
Community Rewards program. Please consider selecting PATH Coalition of KY
as your community rewards recipient and PATH will receive a % of your
shopping purchases over the course of the year. It's easy to set up and costs
you nothing more than a few minutes of time.
Follow instructions here: Kroger Community Rewards Instructions
or
Sign in to your account at kroger.com, go to My Account, Select Community
Rewards from the left hand menu, search for PATH Coalition of KY, click Enroll.

Don't shop at Kroger or just want to donate directly? Please use this link:
​Donate Now and click the blue Donate Now button on the top right in the hands

https://www.kroger.com/i/community/community-rewards
https://pathcoalitionofky.org/donate-1


and hearts graphic.

Visit PATH's website to schedule your FREE training today!

Know anyone who should be receiving this monthly email? Help us expand our
reach! Forward this link and have them sign up today: PATH newsletter 

Be sure to Like and Follow us on Facebook

Is the PATH newsletter going to your spam folder? Be sure to add Constant Contact to
your approved list of contacts so that this newsletter finds its way to your inbox on the first
try.
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